
Date: 21st Oct. 2021 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

Caution: Existence of Websites imitating our Website 

 
 
We, Toyo Kanetsu K.K (TKK), recognized there are imitated websites in which images and 
explanations have been plagiarized from our official English website. 
 
These imitation websites are not approved by our company. 
 
URL of our official English website is https://www.toyokanetsu.co.jp/global/. 
These imitation websites are using URL not identified with the official one, so please pay your 
attention when you visit our website. 
 
Best Regards, 

 

 
 
<Contact> 
Corporate Planning Department, 
Toyo Kanetsu K.K. 
TEL +81-3-5857-3333 
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